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 Monday, 04 January 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It is important that during school closure your child continues to engage with their learning.  

As such, your child’s teachers will be sharing daily videos and links to activities, accessed on 

the Tapestry Website, for your children to work through while the school is closed. You will 

be able to add daily observations of your child completing learning activities for their class 

teacher.  

Please log on to Tapestry daily to access the resources from your child’s class teacher and 

support your child to work through the activities that have been set for them.  

Government guidelines state children should be accessing 3 hours of remote learning every 

day whilst at home. However, we are aware that many parents and carers will have more 

than one child to support and may also be working from home during this time. For this 

reason, we are aiming to set work that will keep the children learning without being 

unmanageable for parents.  

You will need to upload a daily Tapestry observation of your child completing their 

activities. In addition to this, it is vital that you continue to read to, and with your child daily. 

Failure to do so could be extremely detrimental to your child’s education.  

Phone calls will be made to parents whose children are not submitting their Tapestry 

observation daily. 

If you have any questions regarding the home learning videos, feel free to contact me via 

the school office and I will have your child’s class teacher get in touch.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs S Lloyd  

Assistant Headteacher  
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